
Boil Water Notice Rescinded
April 24, ZOZO

On April 22, 2020, the Texas Commission on Environmental euality
required the South Ellis County Water Supply Corp. public water
system, 0 7000 43, to issue a Boil Water Notice to inform customers,
individuals, or employees that due to conditions which occurred
recently in the public water system, the water from this public water
system was required to be boiled prior to use for drinking water or
human consumption purposes.

Customers served by the Mertens Booster Station which includes
services addresses located on cosby Rd. (south of Lee Rd), wray
Rd.,_Major Rd., NWCR 4320, HWy zz,FM 309 (south of Milf'ord),'
Marble Ln and Richland Bend Rd.

The public water system has taken the necessary corrective actions
to restore the quality of the water distrlbuted by this public water
system used for drinking water or human consumption purposes
and has provided TCEQ with laboratory test resulti that indicate
that the water no longer requires boiling prior to use as of
4pr1124.2020.

lf voy hqve questions concerning this matter, you may contact
South Ellis county wsc ar g72-483-6885 during regular business
hours. After hours call 46g-570-SB1B.

If a customer, individual, or employee wishes to contact TCEe
executive director, please call (5lZ) 239-4691


